
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 1363 

 

07 August 2017 

 

Ms  

Email: research2@taxpayersalliance.com 

 

Dear Ms  

 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Mileage 

 

I refer to your FOI request regarding Mileage Allowance Payments made by Council 

to its Staff in the 2015-16 and 2016-17 financial years, in particular you have referred 

to the points outlined below.  I have incorporated Councils response to each point 

for ease of reference:  

 

 The rate paid per mile for above 1200cc for casual users in 2015-16 and 216-

17 

Please find attached at appendix 1 information from the NJC outlining details 

as requested.  It should be noted that there are different rates for larger cars and 

for Staff that are deemed essential users compared to casual users.   

 

 The total amount spent on mileage allowance payments to staff in 2015-16-

2016-17  

Please see table below:    

Miles 

Claimed 

2015-16 

Mileage£ 

2015-16 

Fixed Cost£ 

2015-16 

Total Cost£ 

2015-16 

Miles 

Claimed 

2016-17 

Mileage£ 

2016-17 

Fixed Cost 

£ 2016-17 

Total Cost £ 

2016-17 

402,517 £228,818.36 £108,393.01 £337,211.37 427,079 £242,062.26 £108,354.88 £350,417.14 

 

 



 
 

 

 

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.   

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

Derry       BT48 7NN   

Tel  028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com 

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

Lead Assurance Officer 
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